TOWN OF EATON



107 E. Harris St • P.O. Box 218 • Eaton, Indiana 47338 Phone: (765) 396-3980 • Fax: (765) 396-3984

Bridgett S. DeWees
Clerk-Treasurer

BOIL WATER ADVISORY

Dear Water Customers:

In consultation with the Indiana Department of Environmental Management, it has been determined that <u>all water customers in the Town of Eaton should boil their</u> <u>water</u>. This precautionary measure is recommended because we have a water main leak.

It is recommended that all cooking and drinking water be brought to a complete boil for five (5) minutes before use. Please continue to boil all cooking and drinking water until we notify you that it is no longer necessary.

We appreciate your cooperation during this time and will update you as necessary until the drinking water problem has been solved. If you have any questions concerning the drinking water problem, please contact your water department at (765)396-3980.

David White, Assistant Water Operator

Date: 03/06/2024 PWSID: 5218006